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City of Oshkosh selects new Finance Director 

Julie Calmes moves from Assistant Finance Director to Director role 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., March 19, 2024 – The city of Oshkosh has selected Julie Calmes as the city’s 

new Finance Director. In her new position, Calmes will oversee the Finance Department, which 

includes Collections, Utility Accounting, Parking Administration, General Accounting, Payroll, 

and Finance.  

 

“We are pleased Julie Calmes will be growing within our team 

to lead Oshkosh’s Finance Department,” commented City 

Manager Mark Rohloff. “Julie has been a valuable member of 

the city’s Finance team over the last year and I am confident 

that she will continue to excel in her new role with the city.”  

 

Calmes has been the Assistant Finance Director for the city for 

a year. Prior to that, Calmes worked as the Finance Director for 

the town of Grand Chute. Overall, Calmes has 17 years of 

finance experience. She earned a Bachelor’s Degree from UW-

Whitewater.  

 

“I am excited and grateful to be the city of Oshkosh’s next Finance Director. I am looking 

forward to the challenge of this new role and continuing to work with the great team here at 

Oshkosh,” said Calmes.  

 

Calmes will begin her new position with the city of Oshkosh on March 25, 2024, replacing Russ 

Van Gompel who is retiring on March 22, 2024, after five years of service with the city.  
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